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NATO Flying Training in Canada (NFTC) surpasses 350,000 live 
flying hours milestone 
 
 
Ottawa, Canada, March 16, 2016 – (NYSE: CAE; TSX: CAE) – CAE today announced that the 
NATO Flying Training in Canada (NFTC) program recently surpassed a major milestone – more 
than 350,000 hours of live flying training since its inception more than 15 years ago.   
 
Since the first flight of the CT-156 Harvard (Beechcraft T-6) in the spring of 2000 and first flight of 
the CT-155 Hawk (BAE Systems Hawk) in summer of 2000, more than 350,000 hours of live 
flying training have been delivered to the Royal Canadian Air Force and other international 
customers who have sent more than 1,000 pilots through the NFTC program.  NATO Flying 
Training in Canada is operated by CAE out of Moose Jaw, Saskatchewan, and Cold Lake, 
Alberta.   
 
Specifically, the CT-155 Hawk fighter lead-in trainer fleet has accumulated almost 110,000 flying 
hours representing more than 95,000 flights while the CT-156 Harvard fleet has amassed more 
than 240,000 flying hours representing more than 200,000 flights.  The live flying training program 
and full maintenance and operation of the aircraft are managed by CAE as the prime contractor 
on the NFTC program and overseen under the governance of Canada’s Department of National 
Defence airworthiness program.   
 
“We are fortunate to have over 700,000 square kilometres of air space available to us so we have 
a very high flying rate compared to most military flying schools,” said Colonel Alex Day, 
Commander 15 Wing Moose Jaw, Royal Canadian Air Force.  “Our fleets of Harvard and Hawk 
aircraft have proven to be highly-effective in helping produce high-quality military pilots and we 
congratulate the many industry and military professionals over the years who have contributed to 
reaching this milestone.” 
 
CAE operates the NFTC program out of 15 Wing Moose Jaw and 4 Wing Cold Lake, and the 
program is designed and operated in partnership with the Government of Canada. The NFTC 
program combines basic, advanced, and lead-in fighter training as part of the comprehensive pilot 
training program.   As the prime contractor, CAE operates the NFTC base facilities, delivers the 
ground-school classroom and simulator training, and supports the live flying training that 
comprises the comprehensive pilot training program. 
 
“CAE is honoured to play a lead role in what is considered one of the world’s premiere military 
pilot training programs,” said Mike Greenley, Vice President and General Manager, CAE Canada. 
“It is a tremendous responsibility to conduct flight operations and aircraft maintenance on a daily 
basis for the past 350,000 hours of live flying training in Canada, all under the government’s 
stringent air worthiness directive.  Our highly experienced team thrives in this role and we look 
forward to supporting the RCAF and other international customers on the NFTC and future pilot 
training programs.” 
 
About CAE 
 
CAE’s Defence & Security business unit focuses on helping prepare our customers to develop 
and maintain the highest levels of mission readiness.  We are a world-class training systems 
integrator offering a comprehensive portfolio of training centres, training services and simulation 
products across the air, land, sea and public safety market segments.  We serve our global 



defence and security customers through regional operations in Canada; the United States/Latin 
America; Europe/Middle East/Africa; and Asia/Pacific, all of which leverage the full breadth of 
CAE’s capabilities, technologies and solutions. 
 
CAE is a global leader in delivery of training for the civil aviation, defence and security, and 
healthcare markets. We design and integrate the industry’s most comprehensive training 
solutions, anchored by the knowledge and expertise of our 8,000 employees, our world-leading 
simulation technologies and a track record of service and technology innovation spanning seven 
decades. Our global presence is the broadest in the industry, with 160 sites and training locations 
in 35 countries, including our joint venture operations, and the world’s largest installed base of 
flight simulators. Each year, we train more than 120,000 civil and defence crewmembers, as well 
as thousands of healthcare professionals. www.cae.com 
 
Follow us on Twitter @CAE_Inc and @CAE_Defence 
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Note to editors: Photos are available for download. Caption: The NATO Flying Training in 
Canada (NFTC) program managed by CAE recently surpassed 350,000 live flying training hours 
with its fleets of CT-155 Hawk and CT-156 Harvard aircraft. 
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